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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

25/02/2025  14:54:452024/5799/P OBJ CRASH CRASH would like to object to the extent of use of glazing to the rear extensions and glass balustrades across 

the perimeters of terraced areas. The extended use of glass balustrading at 255 Goldhurst does not appear to 

be detailed in the planning permission granted in 2011 for it nor does it appear to be included in the planning 

permission granted in 2018 for 251 Goldhurst Terrace. Precedents should not be accepted for this application, 

particularly if they were not in the planning permission for the neighbours. If this aspect of the application is 

granted there will be a complete lack of regard to the conservation area principles for heritage etc in this area. 

While not publicly visible Camden's guidance notes do recognise the importance of sympathetic design of rear 

extensions in properties particularly in conservation areas and, if granted, the guidance notes will be 

completely undermined.
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